
 

 

 

3rd July 2025 
  
 

Dear Parents,  

Year 6 Trip to Wicksteed Park – Wednesday 9th July 2025 

 

I am really pleased to tell you that the Year 6s have done a wonderful job in raising more than enough money to 

fund a trip to Wicksteed Park. 

The trip will be on Wednesday 9th July.  The coach will be leaving at 9.00am and returning to school at 

approximately 4.00pm, depending on traffic – the school will text parents ETA to support collection. 

It is non-uniform for the day.  The children will be walking around the park and enjoying the rides, so it is 

important that that they wear comfortable clothes and footwear, such as trainers – with any sun 

cream/weather appropriate clothing based on the day’s forecast 

The children will only need to bring a water bottle and an additional healthy snack/s (similar to what they would 

have at mid-morning break).  We will be buying them lunch from one of the vendors, and possibly an ice-cream, 

from the money raised.  There will be a range of food choices to cater for all needs.  Please do not send them in 

with any money.  There will be no opportunities for them to spend any – food or gift shops.  Children are not 

permitted to bring their mobile phones. 

If you have any questions, or concerns please speak to me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Matthews 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

 

 

 
  


